
 

 

 

              LB/eb   
              04.01.2021     

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Ryders Green unfortunately has taken the decision to close until Friday 15th January, this may be 
extended so please check school website and messages. 
 
We will remain open for children of Key Workers and for those children who absolutely need to 
attend.  For clarity, this means that even if children have a Key worker parent, if there is another 
childcare solution, for the safety of the child and of the community this option should be taken. 
 
You will be receiving a phone call from your child’s teacher regarding logins for school work and 
online learning. 
 
If you have any questions please call the school office.  Many thanks for your support and 
understanding. 
 
 
 
Miss L Blackmore 
Head Teacher 
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